
Seymour Public Schools 
 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 
MINUTES 
October 18, 2010 
Seymour High School 
7:00 p.m. 
 
THOSE IN ATTENDANCE:   Judith Flood, Peter Kubik, Jeanne Loda, Ed Strumello, Bruce Baker, 
MaryAnne Mascolo, Rick Belden, Christine Syriac 
 
The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Flood at 7:00 P.M.  
 
1.   Review of Financial Summary for September 2010 
 
Mr. Belden reviewed the Financial Summary for the period ending September 2010.   Mr. Belden 
indicated he felt that the financials are holding up where he felt they would be at this point in 
time.  He discussed the partnership with the Town of Seymour to use the same payroll system 
and implement it by January 1, 2011.  Mr. Kubik asked if the travel line item is going to be over 
by the end of the year.  Rick stated that it might be over by about $1000 by the end of the year.  
Mr. Baker asked if there was going to be a pick up with the change in administration at the 
middle school.  Rick mentioned that there might be a slight pick up but as an interim assistant 
principal was brought in there was still an expense going out. 
 
MOTION: (Mr. Kubik, sec., Mrs. Loda) to accept the September 2010 Financial Management 
Summary as present 
SO VOTED 
AFFIRMATIVE:  Mrs. Flood, Mr. Kubik, Mrs. Loda 
 
2. Chairman’s Report 
 
None 
 
3.  Superintendent’s Report 
 
None 
 
MOTION:  (Mrs. Loda, sec. Mr. Kubik) to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 P.M. 
 
 

Submitted by: 
Christine Syriac 

 
 


